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April 10, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Planning Board 

Town of Hanover 

Community Development & Municipal Inspections 

550 Hanover Street 

Hanover, MA 02339 

 

RE: Request for Continuance - #637 Washington Street, Hanover (Starland) 

 Merrill Job # 11-046.4 – Special Permit Modification 

        

Dear Honorable Members of the Planning Board: 

 

On behalf of the Applicant, Starland Holdings LLC, we request that the Board  

continue the public hearing for the above referenced project to April 29, 2024.  

 

Please call should you have any questions.  

  

Very truly yours, 

 

MERRILL ENGINEERS & LAND SURVEYORS, 

 

 
________________________________ 

Dana M. Altobello, PE 

Senior Project Manager 

 

 

CC:  Client 

         File 
 


